
Friday 17th May 2019  

Our attendance this week is  95.73% Our attendance target is 96%.  

SCHOOL CALENDER 2019  
 

Wednesday 22nd  -  Friday 24th May  

Year 6 Manchester Residential  

Wednesday 22nd May 

Reception Trip– Keswick Launch 

Thursday 27th - Friday 28th June 

Year 2 Eskdale Trip  

 Tuesday 4th June  

Year 5 Rivers visit  

Tuesday 6th June  

Year 6 Rivers visit  

Thursday 6th June  

Netball Final (Westlakes)  

Friday 7th June  

Year 6 Records Office trip  

Sunday 9th June  

Year 3 First Holy Communion  

Monday 17th June  

Year 2 Mini Sing @ Lillyhall College  

Wednesday 19th June  

Year 1 Walby Farm Park  

Thursday 20th June  

Year 2  Country Dancing   

Monday 24th June  

Year 3 and 4 Aztec Trip  

Thursday 27th  - Friday 28th June  

Year 2 Eskdale Residential  

Monday 1st July  

Sports Day  

Wednesday 3rd July  

Move Up Day  

Friday 5th July  

Year 6 Sands Centre Trip  

Wednesday 10th July  

Dent Walk  

 

 

Dinner Money 

This term we will going cashless with  regard 

to dinner monies.  Similar to a  secondary 

school, balances must be topped up online 

via credit or debit card or paid via direct 

debit. 

All outstanding balances must be cleared  

and any large amounts still  remaining will 

be passed onto our debt collection service.  

We will keep you updated as this process 

continues. Please contact school if you wish 

to discuss anything with regard to your     

dinner money.  

Thank you. 

Year  Certificate Golden     

 REC Helen Blake 

 1 Poppy K & Harry  Noah 

 2 Addison F Scarlett D  

 3 Sophie  Alex 

 4 Ebony Ruby 

 5 Jamie & India  Addison L   

 6  - - 

 

HALL OF FAME 

ST PATRICK’S NEWSLETTER 

Please can we remind you that it 

is your responsibility to provide 

your child with a P.E kit.  

PACKED LUNCHES  

If your child usually has a 

school lunch and pre-orders 

from home, but then decides 

that would like a packed lunch 

on that day this is no problem 

at all, however you need to 

inform the school so we can 

cancel the pre-order as you  

may get charged. Food is made 

to order on the day so by in-

forming the kitchen we can 

prevent food wastage. 

 

 

SCHOOL NURSE 

Our School nurse will be in next 

Friday morning (24th May.) 

If you would like to see her, or 

have any queries please contact 

the school office and we can make 

an appointment or pass on your 

details for her to contact you.  

SATS  

Year 6 have had a fantastic 

morning at the Cinema and 

McDonalds, as a treat           

following the completion of 

their SAT’s. Very well            

deserved.  

If you have recently changed your      

contact details, please could you pop 

into school to provide us with                 

an up-to-date contact number.  

Thank you! 


